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You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

Application by Anglian Water Services Limited for an Order Granting Development
Consent for the Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation project

Dear Sirs
I am writing to object to the above proposal in the strongest terms and on the following
grounds:
1  It is entirely unnecessary, as the existing plant is adequate for current and
foreseeable needs.  Cambridge cannot support the massive expansion which might
require a new site for waste water disposal, as there is already insufficient water for the
city's needs.
2 It would be extremely expensive - as a resident of the city, I object to my taxes being
spent on this work.
3 The work involved would be disruptive, causing pollution and congestion.
4 It would be damaging to the Green Belt area of Honey Hill. 
5 At this time, when we are committed to preventing climate change and supporting
biodiversity, it would be contrary to both objectives.

I trust this proposal will be rejected.

Yours sincerely,
Dr Olwen Williams
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